
  

 

Announcement on the Cancellation of Payment  

via Central the 1 Credit Card, Tesco Lotus  

Credit Card, and Krungsri First Choice Credit Card 

 
As you have entrusted to invest in Retirement Mutual Fund (RMF) and Super Savings Fund 

(SSF) by payment for your subscription via credit card issued by Krungsriayudhya Card 

Company Limited continuously, Aberdeen Standard Asset Management (Thailand) Limited  

(the “Company”) would like to inform unitholders that starting from 1 March 2021 onwards, the 

Company will not accept payment from 3 following card types:  

 

1. Central The 1 Credit Card 

2. Tesco Lotus Credit Card 

3. Krungsri First Choice Credit Card  

 

However, the Company still accepts payment for your subscription via other credit cards issued 

by Krungsriayudhya Card Company Limited as usual. Should you require additional information  

on credit card payment or other channels, please contact Client Services at 0-2352-3388 or 

email to client.services.th@aberdeenstandard.com  

 

Announced on 25 February 2021.  
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